
 

 

28th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Clothing for Christmas Performance 
 
As you will be aware, our wonderful Christmas performance is fast approaching. The children are 
working so hard and it is looking like you are in for a good show!  
 
To help us to make the performance even better, we would be grateful if you could send some 
clothes in for the part your child will play. 
 
Your child is part of the chorus and can choose what they would like to dress up as. Here are 
some suggestions: 
 
Angel – white clothes or fairy costume 
King – Gold/yellow/silver/brown clothes 
Shepherd – brown clothes 
 
We can make head bands in school such as crowns, angel halos and stars. If you have any 
questions or concerns, please see your child’s teacher. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Laura Tracanna, Natalie Turton and Sophie Roberts 
Reception Teachers 
 
 

 


